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RELEASE DETAILS OF NEWCREST MINING 
MARCH QUARTERLY REPORT 
  
Newcrest Mining will be releasing its March Quarterly Report on Thursday 23 April 2015 at 09:00am Australian 
Eastern Standard Time. 
 
Having regard to the expanded level of detail contained in the Quarterly Report, a review of current practices by 
other major companies and feedback from market participants, Newcrest has decided to discontinue both the 
presentation and conference calls following release of the Quarterly Reports.  
 
Company presentations and conference calls will continue following release of Half Year and Full Year financial 
results. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Investor Enquiries   Media Enquiries 
Christopher Maitland Jon Gourlay  Rachel Eaves 
T:   +61 3 9522 5717    T: +61 9522 5448  T: +61 3 9522 5593    
E: christopher.maitland@newcrest.com.au E:  Jon.Gourlay@newcrest.com.au  E: Rachel.Eaves@newcrest.com.au  
 
This information is available on our website at www.newcrest.com.au

 


